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Auburn – Senator Mike Nozzolio recently spoke during the annual Owasco Lake Day
meeting where he presented members of the Wasileski family with a special New York
State Resolution that he prepared to honor the life of  Dr. Joseph Wasileski, a distinguished
citizen and devoted member of the Auburn Community.  Dr. Wasileski, who passed away
on April 17, 2011, was the former President of the Owasco Watershed Lake Association
and a passionate advocate for the cleanup of Owasco Lake.

Pictured with Senator Mike Nozzolio are: Dr. Joe’s wife, Nancy; Dr. Joe’s son Stephen
and his wife, Corey; Dr. Joe’s grandchildren, Grace, Abraham and Caraline; and Dr. Joe’s
son, David and daughter, Heather and Assemblyman Gary Finch.




